
From: Skip Smith   
Sent: Friday, August 16, 2024 5:41 AM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: DOC 22-060 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 

I want to send this letter of concern regarding upcoming PUC hearings on changes to Net 
Metering. 

Thousands of NH citizens struggle with paying increasingly high costs of electricity. The fact 
that there is no competition does not help.  When solar energy and net metering programs 
became available, the opportunity arose to make a significant impact both on personal 
finances as well as the environment. 

 

I strongly urge NH PUC to continue support for net metering and encourage more Granite 
Staters to seek out alternative energy for both our fiscal and ecological well being.--  

-Donald Skip Smith 

 
 

 

 


